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Government responds to GGCA statement

HMGOG refutes the suggestions made by the GGCA and confirms that there is not in fact any
dispute with the Information Technology and Logistics Department (ITLD), as all the steps that the
GGCA complain of have been discussed in detail with the senior management of ITLD and agreed
with them.

The secondments from ITLD are temporary for the implementation of eGovernment, and this also
has been discussed and agreed with the senior management of ITLD. Outsourcing of technical work
is, and has always been, carried out by ITLD and the outsourcing now being complained of by the
GGCA s infact being managed by ITLD.

HMGOG has offered to meet with the GGCA and ITLD but will not do so whilst they are on
industrial action.
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